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UPDATE: Re-introducing a PhD in Computer Science

1. A list of external reviewers have been nominated by the Curriculum committee. We
need to nominate 4 willing reviewers to OGPS, who will select 2. After removing
conflicts, we invited 4. So far 2 have confirmed, 1 declined with recommendation for
alternate.

2. Letters of support requested from Engineering, Math, SOCIS. Positive feedback from
Engineering includes:

It looks wonderful, and the ES&C/CENG group is happy to see the revival
of this PhD program.

3. The circulated draft proposal, which includes comments from Engineering, has been
given to the Graduate Curriculum Manager in OGPS for review.

4. Target for external review is November 2020.
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Motion

Motion: The School approves moving forward with the proposal to
reintroduce the PhD in Computer science, understanding there will be
minor edits based on feedback from the consultation of other Schools
and the Curriculum Manager.
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